Primos Elementary School

861 Buntng Lanc, Pa 19018

Dale: April 28, 2011

On behalf of the Upper Darby School District and Primos Elementary School, thank you for supporting 5"
Annual Autism Awareness Fair on April 23" 2014. Your donation is greatly appreciated and important to our
fundraising success. With your generous giving, the event raised more than three thousand dollars for our
Autistic Support Program, which will allow our students to take field trips that provide social skills and promotes
community awareness; in addition the funds will allow our teachers to purchase supplemental classroom

materials.

Primos Elementary School, currently educates’over 60 students with Autism in grades kindergarten through
third grade. We are proud to provide an excellent education for our students. The Autism Awareness Fair is an
opportunity for the parents of our students and surrounding commuhity to become familiar with different types
of resources and therapies that are available in our surrounding local area. '

We could not do it without the generous support of a caring community and sponsors. Thank you again for
your thoughtful donation.

- Sincerely,

Mcghan McKnilf
Autistic Support Teacher




